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Important Notice 
Fixed Income Clearing Corporation - MBSD 

 

MBS #: MBS401-17 

Date: July 18, 2017 

To: Mortgage-Backed Securities Division Participants 

Category: Service Update 

Subject: Reminder to Update Contact Information 

 

Communication with its membership remains a high priority of the Fixed Income Clearing Corporation 

(“FICC”). To ensure the Mortgage Backed Securities Division (“MBSD”) maintains ongoing 

communication in the event of an EPN or RTTM/Clearing interruption, FICC would like to remind all 

members that it is their responsibility to inform FICC of any contact information changes.  

 

To update or add a contact to the notification groups used to advise members of system interruptions or 

Important Notices, please contact your Relationship Manager.  

 

Any changes to the EPN and/or Full Service Contact lists posted on DTCC.com, please contact the MBS 

Allocations team at MBSallocations@dtcc.com.  

 

Any questions on this notice can be directed to your Relationship Manager. 
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